Dear Pastor,
Are you aware that school age children are being targeted by Planned Parenthood and LGBTQ groups in public and charter schools?  Austin ISD adheres to graphic, explicit comprehensive and inclusive sex ed that questions gender, normalizes all sexual behaviors, and exposes students to sexual activity that most parents believe to be inappropriate. This may include children in your congregation even if they attend a different school district.  
Have any of your members or loved ones expressed themselves to you in the following way?

“My son is getting bullied at school and they call him, “gay”.
“I just received a letter from my daughter’s charter school that her teacher is transitioning.”
“My relatives are calling us bigots because we are Christians, what does the bible say about homosexuality and trangenderism?     How should I respond?
“I’ve heard that Planned Parenthood and teachers are teaching kids about using condoms in our middle school, do you know anything about that?”
“My daughter came home today and says she is really a boy and wants me to buy her boys clothes!”  “I can’t believe this is happening to us!”


For a long time, the church has looked the other way, because issues such as these were rare, but that is no longer the case.  
Christians can no longer ignore the aggressive agenda being pushed on our kids by the LGBTQ and Planned Parenthood through our schools.
In short, I, a former Austin ISD teacher, (listen to my testimony, https:youtu.be/4QYifNmanpA), co-founded Concerned Parents of Texas, as a ministry to inform parents of what they can do to counter what schools are pushing on our children as young as 4 through high school.  Our organization helps parents advocate for themselves and helps equip families on what they should be teaching their kids on these issues based on biblical beliefs.
We receive calls from people of faith on what they should do about sex ed classes in school.
OPT OUT your child out of all human sexuality classes at the beginning of the next school year.
With that in mind, we are urging churches, pastors, and people of faith to actively take steps to educate your families, especially children, to stand on biblical principles instead of cultural fads.
Families of Christian faith are desperately in need of direction and truth.  We need you now, more than ever, to show us the way and point us to the life changing message of the gospel in all areas of life.  Including propaganda pushed on our school age children that have nothing to do with academics.
We can help.  Contact us.
Caryl Ayala
            					     www.concernedparentsoftexas.com
